
 

                       Forest School – Week 9 

 

We have had a fantastic week of sessions at Forest School this week. This week our 

parents came to Forest School and everyone had lots of fun! 

 

 

 

 

This week we found some fairy breath and we 

worked as a team to make a bracelet for 

ourselves and our parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

The children had the opportunity to go on the zip wire. It was 

quite fast but lots of fun! Then we went to visit the animals on 

the farm. We enjoyed meeting and feeding the animals and 

learning some more facts about them.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

We sat around the Fire Circle and shared the rules with our parents. We showed them how to toast 

marshmellows and then they had a turn. They tasted delicious! 
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